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ROAD SAFETY 

Dear parents,  

We have had a number of emails recently from members of the public regarding road 

safety incidents around school. One member of the public has described having a couple 

of near misses with children, that have run out into the road without looking. Another 

hazard is when families are trying to cross between parked cars, where visibility is 

poor. 

As you are aware, the Bradford Road Safety team have recently been in school and the 

children were taught all about crossing the road safely, where it is safe to cross and 

the potential dangers of crossing the road. 

In addition to this, we will be having a ‘Road Safety’ assembly in school, where we will 

be covering the importance of being safe when crossing the road. 

The road outside school is extremely busy, please could we ask parents to reinforce 

road safety and to help us by always using the crossing if you need to cross. We 

appreciate that the crossing gets busy, however, a couple of extra seconds/minutes 

waiting to cross, could save a life.    

If your child walks home without an adult, please have a discussion with them about 

using the importance of using the crossing. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs S Thomason 

Headteacher 

 


